
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Press Release                       For immediate release 

 

The KRPF Seizes Alcohol Intended for Resale  
 
Kuujjuaq, Quebec, July 9, 2018 – On July 3 and 4, the Kativik Regional Police Force (KRPF) 
executed two separate search warrants, seizing a large amount of illegal alcohol being shipped 
to Akulivik. Charges have been laid against two individuals.  
 
Local KRPF officers were able to collect information and build an investigation to successfully 
stop the illegal sale of the alcohol in the community. The first warrant led to the seizure of 46 
twenty-six-ounce bottles of vodka. The second warrant uncovered 6 clear four-litre bags of 94% 
alcohol.  
 
Information on suspicious activities, including the illegal sale of alcohol and drugs, can be 
communicated confidentially to the KRPF via the toll free number 1-800-711-1800. Rewards of 
up to $2,000 may be paid for information. 
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Contact:  
Julien Viau-Petit 
Communications Officer 
Kativik Regional Government 
Tel. 819-964-2961, ext. 2388  
media@krg.ca  
 
 
The Kativik Regional Police Force (KRPF) was created by the Kativik Regional Government 
in 1996 with the participation of the Solicitor General of Canada and the Ministère de la Sécurité 
publique du Québec (public security) to maintain peace, order and public safety in Nunavik. The 
KRPF has police detachments in all 14 communities. The mission of the KRPF and each of its 
members pursuant to the Police Act is to maintain peace, order and public security; to prevent 
and repress crime and offences under the law and municipal by-laws in the Kativik Region; as 
well as to apprehend offenders. 
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